
The below increase reflects only the county portion of your 

property tax liability. 

You are receiving this notice of the public hearing on the Mountrail 

County Budget for 2017 in compliance with NDCC 57-15-02.1 

requiring a mailed notice if your property assessment increased in 

value by 10% or more, and at least $3,000, from the true and full 

value assessment in the prior year. 

 

 

 
IMPORTANT NOTICE TO 

MOUNTRAIL COUNTY TAXPAYERS 

A public hearing to consider increasing the 

2016 Mountrail County portion of your 

property tax by 9.61% will be held in the 

Conference Room at the Mountrail County 

South Complex, 8103 61st St NW, Stanley, ND 

on Wednesday, September 28, 2016 at 6:00 

P.M. Citizens will have the opportunity to 

present oral or written comments regarding 

the property tax levy. 

A copy of the preliminary budget can be 

found at www.co.mountrail.nd.us 

 

http://www.co.mountrail.nd.us/

